
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

I would like to introduce myself as the Head of Standards for Year 7 for 2020 - 21. I am looking forward to meeting 
you and working with you and your child/ren in the coming weeks and months. I will be writing to you next week 
but felt that in the meantime that I would like to send a letter to your child/ren and send you further information 
about school uniform. Please find attached a letter for your child/ren - please share it with them. 

 
Guidance for our school uniform is in the transition section of our school website - please follow the link below: 
 
https://sites.google.com/dchs-alnwick.uk/transition/parent-zone/uniform  
 
D.C.H.S. school uniform can be ordered from Border Embroideries or Emblematic. They have provided us with the 
following up-to-date information: 
 
Border Embroideries: 

 
Their online site is still running and they are shipping orders as of Monday 1st June 2020. Please see attached for 
their flyer with dates on. 
 
Emblematic: 
 
'We are currently offering free postage to the parents home address until the 1st July, after which “MA Tailoring, 
Bow Alley in Alnwick” have stock available and also we do an online “Click and collect” from there. 
https://emblematic.co.uk/schools/dchs/' 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact: TransitionContact@dchs-alnwick.uk 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Karen Hopper 
 
 


